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Volunteers
The PAC is always looking
for parent volunteers to
help support upcoming

school events and
initiatives. Whether you can

spare a few minutes or a
few hours, your time makes
a big difference in building

a stronger school
community. Interested in
helping out? We'd love to

hear from you and your
kiddos would love to see
you volunteering at their

school! 

Email:
Mundyvolunteers@gmail.com

MUNDY ROAD

october fundraisers

Coming up in November & December…

mundypac@gmail.com 

Christmas Market 

More info to come

Purdy’s

Halloween
Movie Night

October 23rd

We need volunteers for the
night of (at the door,
decorating, pizza orders,
pizza/goody bag sales and
clean-up). There will also be a
Halloween costume contest!

Sun-Oka
Apples

Mitchell’s
Soup

Gabi &
Jules Pies

Coming soon:
Ordering is open 
October 13-27. 

Pick-up in
November.

Order
deadline:
Oct 6th. 

Pick-up: 
Oct 16th.

Our beloved Christmas Market
returns this December—it’s a
festive favorite for our
students! To make it happen,
we need helping hands for
setup, sorting donations, event
support, and cleanup.
Whether you can spare a little
time or a lot, your help is truly
appreciated!

Interested in volunteering? Let
us know and help make this
year’s market the best yet!

Holiday Family
Photos - TBA
Pub Night - TBA

Ordering is open now
until mid-November.
Pick-up in late November.

Coming soon:
Ordering is open
from October
20th - 31st. 

Pick-up November
7th.

FOLLOW US ON
social media

Facebook Instagram

Next PAC Meeting:
October 15th 

7pm Virtual meeting
(link to come). 

mailto:Mundyvolunteers@gmail.com

